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PROVIDERALERT 

 
To:  AmeriHealth Caritas Louisiana Outpatient BH Providers 
 
Date:   July 24, 2023 
 
Subject:  Child-Patient Psychotherapy (CPP) Training Opportunity 
 

Summary:  Child-Patient Psychotherapy (CPP) Training Opportunity 
                     Learning Collaborative for Louisiana Medicaid Behavioral Health Agencies 

 
Overview: 
The Center for Evidence to Practice (Center for E2P) has released a Request for Application (RFA) in 
order to identify behavioral health practitioners in Louisiana who are equipped to successfully 
participate in Child-Parent Psychotherapy training and implementation. 
 
Through the Request for Applications (RFA), the Center for E2P and Drs. Amy Dickson, Julie Larrieu, and 
Devi Murphy, look forward to identifying a strong cohort to participate in this training and learning 
collaborative opportunity. 
 
The Child-Patient Psychotherapy training is scheduled to begin in August 2023 and continue for 18 
months. There will be no cost to agencies for the course itself; however, agencies must financially 
commit to the time and effort required to complete the training and the delivery of the Evidence Based 
Practice (EBP).  
 

Goal: 
The goal of this RFA is to help providers determine if this EBP is a good fit for their clinicians, 
organization and children and families they service. It should also help providers determine if they are 
able to commit to the expectations of participating in this training opportunity and of delivering the EBP.  
 
The application requests information about: 

• Providers’ qualifications,  

• Services they provide to Medicaid-insured children and families, and  

• Readiness to participate in the training and to deliver the EBP.  

 
Application Process: 
Please review the CPP RFA accessible by clicking here, in its entirety for complete details about the 
training components.  
 
***This training application requires TWO (2) FORMS to be completed for EVERY APPLICANT; 
the Trainee Application AND the Agency Agreement.***  
 
Applications must be received by Thursday, August 3, 2023. All applicants will be notified by August 10, 
2023. 
 

https://laevidencetopractice.com/cpp-rfa-2023/?mc_cid=8edb31c72b&mc_eid=7a64644ea5
https://laevidencetopractice.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/07/CPP-Training_RFA_07.14.23.pdf


Drs. Amy Dickson, Julie Larrieu, Devi Murphy and the E2P staff will be reviewing applications based on 
the Application and Selection Process (Section 3 of the RFA) to select providers that are best able to take 
advantage of this training opportunity and to sustain delivery of the EBP. 

 
For questions completing the application, please email us at EvidencetoPractice@lsuhsc.edu. 
 

Questions:  
Thank you for your continued support and commitment to the care of our members. If you have 
questions about this communication, please contact AmeriHealth Caritas Louisiana’s Provider Services 
department at 1-888-922-0007 or your Provider Network Management Account Executive. 
 
Missed an alert?  
You can always find a complete listing of provider alerts on the Newsletters and Updates page of our 
website.  
 
Need to update your provider information? Send full details to network@amerihealthcaritasla.com  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:EvidencetoPractice@lsuhsc.edu
http://www.amerihealthcaritasla.com/pdf/provider/account-executives.pdf
https://www.amerihealthcaritasla.com/provider/newsletters-and-updates/index.aspx
mailto:network@amerihealthcaritasla.com

